
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
March 2016 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session March 21, 2016. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin, Wendy Crabtree, and Tom Tucker.  Clerk Mary Price and Maintenance Supervisor Mark 
Heller, Mayor Milton Lightfoot were present.  Guests:  No Guests.  

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree, motion passed. 

Complaints – No complaints.  

Delinquent Bills- Nothing to report 

Old Business-  

Hydrant on Vine & High Street was replaced the first week of March with a rebuilt hydrant.   The hydrant 
showed good water flow after installation.   

Tom Tucker attended the fire board meeting and explained everything the board was looking at doing 
with the hydrant replacement and they were all on board with the idea.   

Tom Gleespen completed the engineering quotes for the 3 proposed projects: 

- Market St from  Chestnut St to Section St for $67,844.00 
- Vine St from High St to Chestnut St for $48,218.50 
- Price St from Section St to McCormick St for $110,308.00 

The board has sent all the projects to Regional Planning and Evelyn Cummings is going to work on 
getting all three projects funded.   

 

New Business – 

The board wants the Kiwanis Village meter replaced as soon as the weather permits.   

Pressure relief valve at the water plant will be under $1,600.   

 

The next regular meeting will be April 18, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


